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Friday 3rd December 2021 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
This Christmas, Nursery will be ‘showcasing’ a selection of Christmas songs. However, due to the 
current Covid rates we are choosing, for everyone's safety, to take part in virtual performances 
online (pre-recorded, not live), via Teams. Your account details will follow soon. 
 
This ‘showcase of songs’ will be available for you to view via Teams on:  
 
Wednesday 15th December 
AM Nursery recording will be available at 10:30am  
PM/FT Nursery recording will be available at 2:00pm 
 
In order for your child to be included in the (pre-recorded) online performance, we require your 
written permission. If you do not consent to this your child will still take part in the rehearsals and 
voice recordings in school, but will not be shown in the video recording performance on the school 
website. 
 
Please send the following permission statements for your child to take part and also for you to be 
added to the Teams channel which you will use to access and view the pre-recorded 
performance,  indicating your time as AM Nursery 10.30am or PM/FT Nursery at 2.00pm, no later 
than Tuesday 7th December, to our Nursery email address; 
ph.nurseryhomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 
I (name of parent), parent/carer of (name of child), do/do not give permission for my child to be 
included in a pre-recorded virtual Christmas performance. 
 
Please could I be added into the performance recording on 15.12.21 at my child’s allocated time. 
When logging into the recording of the performance via my child’s Teams account I agree that: 
• I/we will not record or photograph the performance in any way. 
• I/we will ensure that our camera is turned off. 
• I/we will ensure that our microphone is turned off. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School 
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